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 • Due to milling and paving on the northbound and southbound 
   lanes of I-895 near the Baltimore Harbor Tunnel, loud construction 
   noise may be heard starting this week until Mid-July (weather dependent). 
 • Work will take place both during daytime and nighttime hours.
 •  We are doing our best to limit disruptions to the community.
 

Here’s what you need to know:

BIG TIME (AND LOUD)
ROADWORK HAS BEGUN
Improving your ride on I-895895


